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Pool News

Repairs to the pool deck are complete!
Pool opening day is Saturday, June 13th
Please sign and send back the liability waiver and
acknowledgement of the pool rules in order to get
your pool key unlocked - or delivered in the case of
new homeowners.
By Mail: .
Patagonia HOA
PO Box 344
Meridian, ID 83680
By email: debbie@westparkco.com (if by
email, no need to scan the signed
acknowledgements, just state that you accept the
waiver and the pool rules).
1. Please remember there is no lifeguard or staff
at the pool.
2. The pool, bathrooms, and common areas will .
be cleaned twice per week as scheduled with our
pool maintenance company.
2. Social distancing principles still apply! Give
people not from your household 6 feet of space on
the pool deck.
3. You are welcome to bring your own chairs - but
please remember to take them with you when you .
are done using the pool.
4. If you (or any member of your household) are .
feeling sick, have a fever, etc., please do not enter
the pool area.
5. For more information: https://www.cdc.gov/
coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/parks-rec/
aquatic-venues.html

"My father gave me the greatest gift anyone
could give another person, he believed in me."

Your HOA contacts:
Debbie — 208 854 7350
debbie@westparkco.com
Taylor — 208 870 3432
taylor@westparkco.com
Larry — 208 854 7355
larry@westparkco.com
CCRs are available by email
Westpark office:
2463 E Gala St #120
Meridian, ID 83642
PO Box 344
Meridian, ID 83680

https://www.facebook.com/groups/
patagoniakuna

Previous newsletters are available
on the website: http://
www.patagonia-idaho.com/hoa/

BAGS ARE PROVIDED AT
STATIONS ALONG THE PATHWAY
OR USE YOUR OWN! We ask that
you dispose of the waste at your
home. Please do not allow your
dogs to defecate on your
neighbor's lawn!

Community Facebook private group:

Reminders & General News

The landscaped areas are not playgrounds.
Please do not play or walk on/around the
entrance berms. We have had reports of people
along Hubbard having items from the berm
thrown in their backyards.

Off leash dogs are becoming a problem. Yes,
your dog is friendly - until it's not. Keep them
leashed as per city of Kuna and Ada County
code. If you see an unleashed/unattended
animal - call animal control (number below)
Trailers, RVs, and boats should not be parked in
the street or your driveway. Prepping for a trip
is fine for a day, leaving them out for days - not
OK.

ACC forms for improvements to your property
(sheds, pergolas, etc) are available. Please email
the office for a form. We will also be putting
them on the Patagonia website.

Ada County Sheriff dispatch (Non-emergency):
208 377 6790 Emergency: 911

City of Kuna: 208 922 5546 (This includes
irrigation questions)

Animal Control (Idaho Humane Society): 208
343 3166

Annual Meeting:

Our annual meeting usually held in May will be
postponed in light of the pandemic and current stay at
home and social distancing. Once the pandemic has
passed and the orders are lifted, a special meeting will
be scheduled at which the annual meeting business
will be conducted and board members will be elected.
This will include adding another position on the board
for a homeowner. We will mail out the mandatory

notice 20-30 days before the meeting.

Upcoming
Holidays

June is National Adopt a Cat Month!
June 4 - National Cheese Day
June 6 - D-Day WWII
June 14th - Flag Day
June 19 - National Sauntering Day
June 21 - Father's Day
June 28 - Paul Bunyan Day




